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Dear Sir,-
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Ottawa, November 28, 1986.

F. J. C. Bell, Esq., 
Tndl"",OS"B"hogor. Buzzaana. 

Vancouver, 1. C.

‘ I appreciate the contents or your letter

of the Slot instant, with further reference to the local 

active propaganda effecting the Kitsilano Indian Reserve.

I an very glad indeed to hear thet my recent letter 

to you concerning this Mtter has bed the effect of allaying 

to some extent the fears of the members of the Squamish 

tribe concerning this subject. Your letters have not in 

any sense been troublesome, but on the contrary, both 

myseir end the officers of the Department here been very 

pleased thet you here kept us in touch promptly end con-

3 tinuously with the loeel situation.

fours very truly.

Deputy Superintendent General.
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